
Sayyid Al-Hakeem discusses political scene developments, upcoming electoral
milestones with Al-Karbouli

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of Al-Hikma National Movement, discussed the latest political and

regional developments, as well as the upcoming electoral milestones with Dr. Jamal Al-Karbouli,

the leader of Al-Anbar United Alliance, accompanied by Dr. Salman Al-Jumaili and Mr. Ayad Al-

Jubouri, on 2/11/2023. During the meeting, they emphasized the importance of conducting the

elections on their scheduled date.

His Eminence called for competition based on service-oriented programs and highlighted the

significance of these elections in reestablishing decentralization within the political system,

ensuring a fair distribution of resources among the provinces, and empowering the residents of

these provinces with their wealth, opportunities, and blessings. H.E. also emphasized the need

to address the areas affected by the terrorist acts of ISIS, as well as focusing on remote

regions, especially border regions.

Furthermore,  H.E.  stressed  the  importance  of  maintaining  a  unified  stance  on  events  in

Palestine. H.E. also stated that what is happening amounts to a complete genocide, conducted in

full view and hearing of the world, which has turned a blind eye and a deaf ear to the cries of

innocent children and civilians.


